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IMPORTANT  NOTICE  to  all  MEMBERS 
 

Special General Meeting 
 
 

A Special General Meeting will be held in the Clubhouse 
at 8pm on Thursday 19 March 2020 

 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to consider changes to the 
Club Constitution and Rules 
 
The intention is that the Club will change from being an 
amateur sports club owned by the members – to a 
Company limited by guarantee. This would mean that the 
members would no longer be liable for any debts or other 
liabilities incurred by the Club. The members will be 
indemnified by the Company. 
 
The Articles of Association for the proposed Company and 
associated changes to the existing Club Rules will be 
presented to the meeting. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
All members are encouraged to attend this meeting to learn 
about these important proposals for the future of the Club. 
 
However, only Life Members and Senior Members with 12 
months’ membership have voting rights at the Meeting on 
19 March.  
 
Nicola Field 



Hon Secretary         February 2020 


